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August 2024 

Zone Visit Days  

From 1st September, 
some of our Zone Visit 
days will be changing. 

If you are LOCAL to our 
practice, in postcodes 
CM1, CM2, CM4, CM5 
or CM15,  your zone visit 
day is currently a Friday. 
From 1st September,  they will  move to 
Tuesdays. 

If you are in Braintree, Dunmow, Harlow or Stansted area, you are currently only 
getting one visit a month. We are combining these so we visit your area twice             
a month, making life a bit more flexible for you. For more information,  see our       
Zone Visits page www.houseandjackson.co.uk/zonevisits 

 

Equine Health Plan: Just £21 
per month,  our plan helps you 
budget for your horse’s 
healthcare. With many benefits 
included, you could also save 
over £130 a year.  To find out 
more about it, speak to your vet 
or check out the Equine Health 
Plan page on our website. You 
can also call our partners at 
Vetsure who are very knowledgeable and helpful  and will      
talk you through the details - 0800 050 2022.   

 

Equine Specialist, Jess Spanton, is planning         
a Facebook Live for September. Jess holds 
RCVS certificates in equine internal and    
stud medicine, an RCVS diploma in equine 
internal medicine and is one of our three    
equine Official Veterinarians.  Jess runs the 
stud service and has a particular interest in 
internal medicine. She has developed our foal 
ICU unit and expanded our advanced reproductive and medicine  
services. More details on our Facebook page to follow soon!  

The details will be announced on our Facebook page shortly 

Welcome to our equine newsletter, keeping you up to date with what’s happening at  The Horse Clinic.  

There are still a small number of spaces left on our Equine 
First Aid Course, which will take place at Writtle College on 
Sunday 6 October. We previously ran this course back in June 
and it sold out really quickly so we’re bringing it back! 

Only £10 per ticket so grab your spot now by emailing 
events@houseandjackson.co.uk   

There is still time to vote in the Young 
Vet of the Year Award 2024. Nominees 
must have qualified in the last 8 years , 
so  Agata and Charlotte  
from our equine team are 
eligible. They would be 
so grateful for your vote.  

Click here to vote!   

 Voting closes 2nd September! 
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